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ADVISORY NO. 138 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: TEMPORARY MEDICAL LICENSES 
 
 TWCC has issued an Advisory 94-07 (attached) as a reminder that the State Board of 
Medical Examiners issues a temporary medical license by reciprocity or by Board Examination 
on application.  Until out-of-state verification can be reviewed or the exam has been passed, the 
"Temp" is valid.  The medical bill from these providers will have "Temp" on the HCFA-1500 in 
box #33.  This is a valid entry and the bill must be reimbursed appropriately. 
 


